
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
22nd May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss Fisher has decided to leave her post here at Grange 
Junior School.  For the remainder of this term Miss Fisher will continue to write the 
children’s school reports and support colleagues with the planning process remotely. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that Miss Pound and Ms Brown will continue to support the class 
and work alongside Mrs Britton to ensure the children are ready for the start of Year 5. 
 
We all wish Miss Fisher every success for the future. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Hannah Gordon 
Headteacher 


